
Hello,
I am a Milwaukie resident (for last 20 years) and would like to comment this proposed legislation.  I live on the Willamette and have 
a dock.  I also have a son who is a rower with a local club and we enjoy all types of water sports including kayaking, paddle 
boarding, water skiing, wakeboarding and surfing.  Our new boat is 4,032 pounds.  I can understand restrictions on towed sports 
although I don’t agree with the way it’s been handled (prefer enforcement for the bad actors or times of day for example), but 
completely restricting larger boats from even pulling their kids around on a tube or waterskiing is not right.  I want to protect my dock 
but also my investment in my home, boat, and family activities.  More education and enforcement are the better answers.  Please 
don’t take away our investment and family pleasure!
Thank you,
Carol Williams 


